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Correspondence to: Goulburn Mulwaree Council Locked Bag 22 Goulburn NSW 2580 

Contact: Planning & Community Services 
Reference: CS:MH 

14 August 2013 

Mike Young 
Manager - Mining Projects 
NSW Planning & Infrastructure 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Young 

III 11111111 2111 III 

Subject: Ardmore Park Quarry Modification (MP 070155 Mod 2) 

Departmnt of PlAnninp 

19 AUG 2013 

Room 

In relation to the above Modification Application, Council at its Ordinary (Planning) Council 
Meeting held on 6 August 2013 resolved: 

"The Department of Planning & Infrastructure be advised that Council opposes the 
Modified Application for Ardmore Park Quarry on the following grounds: 

• The existing standard of road for the proposed local haul route is unacceptable 

• The Modified Application has resulted in considerable community objection 

• The approved haulage route permits access to the local market via the Hume Highway" 

It would be appreciated if you could consider this submission in your assessment of the 
proposed modification. 

If you would like to discuss the matter further, please contact Chris Stewart on (02) 4823 
4480 or Richard Davies on (02) 4823 452. 

Yours faithfully 

Chris Stewart 
Director Planning & Community Services 
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